
12/06/2023 

 

Dear Parents, 

We would like to wish our Girls Camogie team  the very best of Good Luck in the Cumann na 

mBunscol Finals in Loughgeorge tomorrow Tuesday 13th June at 11.00a.m.  All families are 

welcome to attend but adult supervision is only available for the members of the Camogie 

Team.  All other children attending are the responsibility of the adults that they travel with. 

Unless we are told otherwise we will assume all children will be returning to school after the 

match. Please observe car parking instructions in Loughgeorge and obey stewards’ 

We will be having our Drumcondra Maths Testing for 1st to 6th classes on Wednesday morning 

14th June. 

School will finish for all classes at 1.45p.m. on Friday 16h June as new parents will be coming 

in for induction meeting.  

We will be welcoming our new Junior Infants to the school on Monday 19th June from 

9.20a.m. to 11.00a.m.  

Tuesday 20th June is scheduled for our annual Sports Day (weather permitting).   

 We will be saying goodbye to our 6th class pupils, Daniel, Nathan, Jack, Mary, Emma, Conor, 

Ultan and Ella.  We wish them every success for the future. 

School Tours for all classes are arranged for  Monday 26th  June. 

In line with new government guidelines booklists will not be issued to families this year as all 

books will now be supplied by the school.  Stationery will be required.  We will issue further 

details on this at a later stage. 

School will be closing at 12.30p.m.  on Tuesday  27th June for Summer Holidays.   We wish 

you all a lovely summer and look forward to welcoming you back on Wednesday 30th August. 

 

Kind regards 

 

Edel Leech 
Principal 
 


